12/18/2017 SCBAA Meeting Minutes - SCB Gym

Attendance: Mike Murray, Matt Heischmidt, John Wolf, Matt Maher, Jim Doughty, Nick Hester, Katie Nikodym, Mat Kelch, Sunny Kaushik, Gregg Jost, Eric Gray, Chris Willliams

Opening Prayer: Mike Murray

Old Business:

- Repairs update Banners will be hung tonight. John P. has received estimates for awnings, and various repairs around the gym. He was unable to attend the meeting but will provide updates and pictures as repairs are completed.
- Positions posting John will follow up with Jackie Voelkl regarding golf and registration coordinator

New Business:

- <u>Track</u> (Michael Murray): Registration will start January 15, 2018 and will remain open for 1 month. Will participate in meet on April 28, 2018.
- <u>CYC Report</u> (Matt Maher): Any sporting conflicts must come directly from the school or parish, not the individual coach. Track dates have been published 4/28, 5/5, 5/12, and 5/19. Borromeo will participate in 4/28.
- Golf (Matt Heischmidt): Still looking for a new coordinator. Signups will start after the 1st of the year. Prices will remain the same.
- Chess (Matt Maher): First tournament went very well. 4 kids from Borromeo received a medal.
- <u>Pre-K Bball</u> (Gregg Jost): Little Bobcats starts January 18th and will continue for 8 weeks. 47 kids have registered to date. Plan to cap out at 50 kids. Two new hoops were ordered and look great. 10 adult parents have volunteered to assist with coaching.
- <u>Basketball</u> (Nick Hester): Held coaches meeting on 12/10, approximately half the coaches called in. Coaches should collect code of conduct forms from every team member. Uniforms should arrive any day, and schedules should be out around Christmas. Coaches need to remember to lock up the ball rack and lock the doors on the way out.
- <u>Registrations</u> (Jim Doughty): N/A
- Soccer: (Eric Gray): N/A
- Volleyball (Katie Nikodym): N/A

- Concession Stand (Ivonne Livingston): N/A
- <u>Financial Report</u> (Matt Heischmidt): Have not received the bill for basketball. Eric Gray received the bill for the lights at McNair and will pass it along to the treasurer.
- Referee (Mat Kelch): N/A

Closing Prayer: Mike

Next Meeting: January 22, 2017.